
March 4, 2019

To: Cariboo Regional District

Attention Darren, 

Re:  South Cariboo Recreation Centre Signage

We are writing you today to request permission to place a 12 foot metal sign as attached, to the front of 
the Arena adjacent to the Ticket Widow, to showcase the 100 Mile House Wranglers Junior B Hockey 
Team.

We have successfully completed the first round of playoffs against Sicamous and the next round of 
playoffs starting here on monday against Revelstoke. If at all possible, could we please have the answer
by that time, so that we may have the sign installed for the start of that game.  

Thank you for your continual support of the Wranglers.  

Sincerely

Maureen Pinkney, Secretary
100 Mile Wranglers Junior B Hockey Club.
mpinkney@telus.net
250-395-0462

100 Mile Wranglers Junior B Hockey Club
Box 2228, 100 Mile House BC V0K 2E0

info@100milewranglers.com
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